Sacramento’s All In Action Plan

The Sacramento community is working on the next phase of our All
In Action Plan to prevent and resolve homelessness: the Regionally,
Coordinated Homelessness Action Plan (RCHAP). Since the
adoption of Sacramento's Local Homeless Action Plan (LHAP) in

2022, we have made notable progress yet there is much more work
necessary to meet our goal of making homelessness in Sacramento
rare, brief, and non-recurring. This next phase of work continues the
commitments made in past planning efforts while expanding and

ALL
IN

SACRAMENTO

deepening the change we are making in our community.

BACKGROUND

The LHAP, established in 2022,
set key benchmarks for
preventing and quickly resolving
homelessness, meeting state
funding requirements and
fostering a unified, cross-
jurisdictional approach.
Developed in partnership with
SSF, the City and County
Continuum of Care, Sacramento
County, the City of Sacramento,
and SHRA, it outlined strategies
based on the most recent gaps
analysis and needs assessment.

THE NEXT STEP

In December 2023, Sacramento Steps Forward,
Sacramento County, and the City of Sacramento initiated
the expansion of the All In Action Plan, involving all
municipalities in Sacramento County. Key players,
including staff and leaders from each city in the county,
individuals with lived expertise, housing and homeless
service providers, and community partners from various
sectors such as education, behavioral health, child welfare,
and justice systems, are sought for their input. This
collaborative effort aims to ensure a comprehensive
regional approach. The plan, to be submitted to the state
in March, opens avenues for Homeless Housing,
Assistance, and Prevention (HHAP) funding and allows for
the integration of current data and community insights.

GETTING INVOLVED

The CoC and the City and County of Sacramento are hosting a
series of “All In Sacramento” public meetings where your input
is needed! In-person workshops and engagement sessions are
scheduled in December and January.

For information about these events and other opportunities to
contribute to the Regionally Coordinated Homelessness Action
Plan, visit bit.ly/RCHAP24

For questions, contact regionalplan@sacstepsforward.org
To submit feedback and suggestions for the plan, use the form at bit.ly/RCHAPform
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